

Automotive Safety Office Environmental and Safety Engineering

May 12, 2005

Ms. Kathleen C. DeMeter, Director
Office of Defects Investigation Safety Assurance
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
400 Seventh Street, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20590

Dear Ms. DeMeter:

Subject: EA04-023:NVS-212jfa

During a review of documents previously submitted to the agency in our December 3, 2004 Request for Confidentiality related to the subject information request, additional non-confidential documents were identified. Ford Motor Company is providing two copies of these non-confidential documents as a supplement to Appendix K in our November 5, 2004 response. These documents are being resubmitted without a request for confidentiality in response to Request 12.

Sincerely,

R. A. Nevi

Assistant Director

R.A. Men

Giobal Automotive Safety Compliance

Attachment